
I’m in support of this bill. As a motorcyclist myself, there have been plenty of times when the threat of danger was not in front of me, 
but behind. Having the ability to be between lanes can create a sense of safety from fast approaching vehicles and tired motorists. 

I also see a value in allowing motorcycles to use those spaces to move forward effectively lessening the amount of traffic in that 
specific area. 

Thank you, 


